Maryborough Pump Track?

We are seeking community feedback on
two proposed sites for the new facility!

Option one: Anzac Park

Option two: Brendan Hansen Park

You can get involved by voting for your
preference BEFORE 16 JANUARY, 2022.

Or come and chat with a Council officer

to give feedback and ask questions:

10 Jan, 10am - 1pm at Anzac Park,

11 Jan, 10am - 1pm at Brendan Hansen Park.

frasercoast.engagementhub.com.au



